
Good Evening, 
 
As a follow up to the recent communication you received from the Winnipeg School Division Chief 
Superintendent/CEO, Matt Henderson, we wanted to take the opportunity to provide our families 
with more detailed information regarding the late start/early dismissal initiative. Ecole Kelvin High 
School will be participating in this pilot project in order to continue creating a powerful school 
community where all of our learners feel they belong and are supported by various adults.  
 
Ecole Kelvin High School has a longstanding tradition of excellence where students have high 
expectations for both academics and citizenship. These expectations for students are met through 
the incredible dedication of our entire school staff. Teachers at Kelvin work incredibly hard to ensure 
students have amazing experiences both inside the classroom and with the many extra curricular 
programs that our school offers. 
 
To continue to strengthen this positive learning environment, Kelvin will begin implementing a late 
start to the school day beginning in February. The following dates have been selected as late start 
school days:  

♦ February 28th 
♦ March 13th & 20th 
♦ April 3rd & 17th 
♦ May 1st and 15th 
♦ June 5th 

 

Kelvin will be using a compressed school day model to limit the impact on instructional time. We 
have opted to compress the morning periods to maintain the integrity of the lunch hour period. The 
following is a breakdown of how the late start school day will look for students: 
 
Compressed Morning Schedule 
Slot A: 10:00 AM to 10:42 AM  
Slot B: 10:46 AM to 11:26 AM  
Slot C: 11:30 AM to 12:20 PM  
Lunch: 12:20 PM to 1:20PM  
Slot D: 1:20 PM to 2:23 PM  
Slot E: 2:27 PM to 3:30 PM  
 
Please note that practices/club meetings will continue before regular school hours. Any student 
arriving prior to the start of classes on late start days will be supervised in the school cafeteria or 
library. 
 
In order to ensure our students have equivalent instructional time for the courses impacted, we have 
been able to adjust our school exam/assessment week in June. More information on exam/
assessments will follow in our school communications. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at the school. 
 
Kelvin Administration 


